

Leading • Learning • Training • Technology

JWa/DE 18th October 2022 Headteacher: Stephen Brady BSc(Hons)



Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 have now completed their first term and deserve a well-earned break over October half-term holiday. Upon their return we will be running intervention sessions on an invitational basis. These will be running from October half-term until February half-term, we will then review the sessions and make adjustments accordingly. Intervention sessions allow your daughter/son the opportunity to work in a small group with their subject specialist teachers to ensure that they maximise their full potential in readiness for GCSE exams.

Please note that unlike previous years we will not be running buses after school, this is due to government funding cuts. Therefore, it will be the responsibility of the student to ensure that they can get home. If you have any issues with regard to transport then please let us know.

If invited to these sessions, it is very important that your daughter/son attends. All students in Year 11 should now be completing a small amount of revision after school every evening. The Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 20th October will provide you with information on revision techniques and strategies.

Please see the timetable below. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to get in touch.

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday
Week A	History/ PE	English	Music/ Drama/ Tech/Art	Science
Week B	Geography/ Spanish	French /Business Studies	Maths	Computer Science/ICT/ Child D/ RS

Yours sincerely

J.B. Waltes.

Jon Walters Assistant Headteacher

Mitcheldean, Gloucestershire, GL17 0DU Tel: 01594 542370 Sixth Form: 01594 838549 website: www.denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk email: reception@denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk

Deputy Headteacher: Fred Mitchell

Company registered in England at Abenhall Road, Mitcheldean, Glos. GL17 0DU. Company number 7695544















